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From: 
Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group, Stuart J. Kerry
To:
John Cox, JCox@nww.com
Title: Liaison request to Mr. John Cox regarding email “Network World” inquiry
Dear John, 

Thank you for your email inquiry, and your interest in the IEEE 802.11 standard.

IEEE 802.11 is a standardization body, and is not in a position to discuss performance issues of vendor's products.  However, as your work is of interest, I would like to invite you to attend the IEEE 802.11 Wireless Next  Generation (WNG) meeting. This provides you with not only a forum to present your work, but also an opportunity to receive feedback from standardization experts.

For your information, future IEEE 802.11 meetings are:

· May 12th - 16th 2008, Jacksonville, Florida, USA 

· July 14th - 18th 2008, Denver, Colorado, USA 

In addition, I also advise you to contact the IRTF (Internet Research Task Force) and the Wi-Fi Alliance with your inquiry.

For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact the chairmen of IEEE 802.11 Working Group Stuart J. Kerry and Bruce Kraemer, together with the IEEE 802.11 Secretary, Stephen McCann, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry

Contact information: 
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